
DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Fwd: DENRCO - AS RMD-2021-025881 | LETTER DTD 09/09/2021 LETTER FROM MR.
BERBARDO MORALES SR.,/MR. FERNANDO G. JIMENEZ ET AL., OF SITIO LAYABAN
BRGY. POYPOY CALINTAAN OCCIDENTAL MINDORO SEEKING PRESIDENTIAL
INTERCESSION RELATIVE TO ISSUES AND CONCERNS WITH PCC CODE NO.WG-
CYR-02-24-2020-013
1 message

DENR Action Center <actioncenter@denr.gov.ph> Thu, Oct 21, 2021 at 6:30 PM
To: DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>
Cc: "Presidential Complaint Center (PCC)" <pcc@malacanang.gov.ph>, cherry requina <ohea.denr@gmail.com>,
Undersecretary for Solid Waste Management and Local Government Units Concerns <usec.swmlgu@denr.gov.ph>

October 21, 2021

The Regional Executive Director
DENR Region IVB
1515 L & S Building, Roxas Boulevard, Ermita, Manila

Madam:

Respectfully referred herein letter dated  09 September 2021 from the Director, Presidential Complaint Center (PCC)
bearing PCC CODE NO.WG-CYR-02-24-2020-013,  endorsed the Petition dated August 21, 221 addressed to President
Rodrigo Roa Duterte to Secretary Roy A. Cimatu thru the  Head, Executive Assistant and further conveyed to the Action
Center/Hotline from  Mr. BERNARDO MORALES, Sr./ Mr. FERNANDO G. JIMENEZ,  et al of Sitio Layaban, Brgy. Poypoy,
Calintaan, Occidental Mindoro re request permit to cut  trees affected by typhoons for appropriate action, consistent with
existing laws, rules and regulations. 

Kindly inform the requesting party  directly of action taken in this regard furnishing the PCC, the HEA  and this Office for
monitoring purposes. Expeditious action is requested in accordance with the provisions of Republic Act No. 11032,
otherwise known as the Ease of Doing Business and Efficient Government Service Delivery Act of 2018 as implemented and
enforced by the Anti-Red Tape Authority.  

For immediate attention, please.
 
MERLINDA R. MANILA
Head,  DENR Action Center/Hotline
Asst. Focal Person, Anti-Corruption 
Coordinating Task Force, DENR-PACC
Asst. Focal Person,  8888 Citizens' Complaint Hotline 
in concurrent capacity

IMPORTANT:



The information contained in the communication is privileged and confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual
or entity to whom it is addressed and others authorized to receive it. If you are not the intended recipient, you must not
disclose or use the information contained in it. If you have received this email in error, please notify us immediately by return
email and delete the document. The Action Center/Hotline is neither liable for the proper and complete transmission of the
information nor for any delay in its receipt. The Action Center/Hotline accepts no liability for any damage caused by this
email or its attachments due to viruses, interference, interception, corruption or unauthorized access.

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Cristina Marie Rubio <cristinamarierubio@gmail.com>
Date: Mon, Oct 11, 2021 at 11:35 AM
Subject: DENRCO - AS RMD-2021-025881 | LETTER DTD 09/09/2021 LETTER FROM MR. BERBARDO MORALES
SR.,/MR. FERNANDO G. JIMENEZ ET AL., OF SITIO LAYABAN BRGY. POYPOY CALINTAAN OCCIDENTAL MINDORO
SEEKING PRESIDENTIAL INTERCESSION RELATIVE TO ISSUES AND CONCERNS WITH PCC CODE NO.WG-CYR-02-
24-2020-013
To: DENR Action Center <actioncenter@denr.gov.ph>

Ma'am,
Please see attached file for reference.
Thank you!

-Tin
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